
 

 

Winterbourne Junior Girls’ School 
Year 5 Newsletter 

Week ending: Friday 15th July, 2022 

Next week Thursday 21st July is the last day of term. School will be 

closing  at 2.00 pm.  

This week is the last week for Saturday tuition. We will not have tuition next 

week!  Please remember to remind your daughter to keep safe in the sunshine. 

Make sure she wears sun-cream, wears a hat and knows to seek shade on sunny 

days. Also, she should bring a bottle  of water  to keep herself well hydrated.  

Ten minute Maths and English workout for 

Monday 

3 Reading Record entries per week. 

 

Online Homework (My Maths, & Myon 

Reading) 

 

English: Next week, we will be analysing 

William Wordsworthôs classic poem often 

called  óThe Daffodilsô. The 

girls will be exploring the 

themes of the poem and 

writing some descriptive 

paragraphs and poetry of 

their own. 

Topic:  Do we make the most of what is on our door-

steps? 

Geography: The girls will design their own countries and 

draw their own maps  including the physical and human 

features.  

R.E: In R.E, we will explore how Christians show 

commitment to God.  

Computer: We will create concept maps for an audi-

ence 

Please follow us on Twitter and Instagram to support our 

school @WJGSS   

Pictures of the week investigating wheat, flour  & dough  

 

 

 

 

5.1  Assia & Zaina   

5.2   Aisha 

5.3   Areesha  

 

Maths: We will  be continue work-

ing through word problems . The 

girls are learning to use different 

strategies such as  reading the prob-

lem, drawing bar 

models  and look-

ing at patterns. 

 

 

Word of the Week 

Certificates of  the Week 

5.1  Christiana  &  Simran  

5.2   Noadiah & Naomi 

5.3   Gisela & Patricia L 

5:1: Sreya, Zhe-

ma, Abi, Lava, 

Jasmine 

 

5.2: Mayokun, 

Aliza 

 

Our Value of the 

month is  

Courage  

PE Certificates  

5.1  Sreya  

5.2  Farheen  

5.3  Layla  

 

5.3:  Yara, Emily, Anja-

nah, Maria, Huria, Mahek, 

Jonelle, Patricia L, Gisela, 

Yasmin 

 

 


